

State of New Jersey

Department of Military and Veterans Affairs Post Office Box 340 Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0340

CHRIS CHRISTIE
Governor
Commander-in-Chief

MICHAEL L. CUNNIFF
Brigadier General
The Adjutant General

VETERANS AFFAIRS BULLETIN NO. 15.4* 27 May 2015

MEDICAL DIRECTOR REPRESENTATION AT THE CENTRAL PHARMACY AND THERAPEUTICS COMMITTEE MEETINGS

1. It is the policy of the Division of Veterans Healthcare Services to yearly rotate Medical Director attendance/participation at the Central Pharmacy and Therapeutics Meetings. The following are the meeting dates for 2015 and the facility assignments for 2015 through 2017:

2015 Meeting Dates

Trenton Psychiatric Hospital 101 Sullivan Way Stratton Building (Haines) 3rd Floor Ewing, New Jersey 08628

> Wednesday, 10 June Wednesday, 9 September Wednesday, 9 December

Facility Assignments

2015 – Paramus 2016 – Vineland 2017 – Menlo Park

2. Medical Director attendance is expected. If the Medical Director is unable to attend, a physician representative from the assigned facility should attend.

*Supersedes Veterans Affairs Bulletin No. 1-12, dated 13 February 2012.

3. Questions or inquiries concerning this bulletin should be addressed to BG Steven Ferrari, Director, Division of Veterans Healthcare Services at 609-530-6967 or e-mail steven.ferrari@dmava.nj.gov.

OFFICIAL:

MICHAEL L. CUNNIFF Brigadier General, NJANG The Adjutant General

DAVID S. SNEDEKER Chief Information Officer

Director, Information and Administrative

Services Division

Distribution: A, E